
Eastern University 

Student Organization End of the Year Report – Due April 1
st

  

 

Student Organization:     Student contact: 

 

Contact e-mail:      Contact phone number: 

 

Organization advisor: 

Advisor email and phone number: 

 

SGA approved organization:  Y // N 

SGA funded organization:  Y // N 

Official Campus Ministry:  Y // N 

 

Will you be seeking SGA funding for the next academic year:  Y // N 

Amount requested last year: 

Amount received this year: 

Amount requesting for next year: 

 

Leadership for next year (please include name, email, and phone number)- 

President: 

Vice-President: 

Treasurer: 

Secretary:  

 

Number of activities for club/organization members held this academic year 

(includes all regular meetings, etc.): 

 

Number of events open to the student body/campus organized by your 

organization: 

 

In your own words, please describe the past year for your organization – 

highlighting ‘highs’ and ‘lows’: 

 

 

Anything else we should know: 


